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Burwell Village College Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people  
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24th June 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Governor Strategic Day – Wednesday 3rd July 2024 
 
As we move into the last few weeks of this academic year, we are beginning to think about what we need to 
develop and improve next year.  We are obviously pleased that the OfSTED report has recognised how good the 
school is but we want to ensure that this success is continued and maintained for many years to come.  The 
governing body is meeting on Wednesday 3rd July 2024 to spend the day in school talking to staff and children 
about what is special and important about our school.  They are looking to develop a vision for the next few years 
for the school, just as we did successfully in 2020.  We have a really strong foundation on which to build and we 
want to make sure we maximise the potential of the opportunities we have as a school. 
 
During the day governors will be looking at work in books, talking to teachers and other staff about their roles and 
their impact within the school, talking to children about their experiences of school life and discussing with senior 
leaders any developments we know need to take place.  The governors would like to summarise some of their 
findings to you and to gain some insight into the views of parents about the next stage of development for the 
school.  We would therefore like to invite you to a short presentation on Wednesday 3rd July at 2.45 p.m. in the 
Main Hall.  There will be drinks and refreshments and a chance to chat informally to governors as well as hear what 
they have found during their visit. 
 
Please come along at the end of the day to hear from governors and take the opportunities to influence the next 
stage of school improvement.  We look forward to seeing you. 
 
Regards, 
 

 
Antony Kern 
Headteacher 


